
 
 

TO THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT 
GOVT. OF INDIA 

 
Dated : 17/03/2015 

 
 
Thru:-      
      
The Secretary (UD)    
Ministry of Urban Development, 
Nirman Bhawan,  
Maulana Azad Road,  
New Delhi-110011. 
 
E-mail : secyurban@nic.in 
 

 
 
The Additional Secretary(UD)  
Ministry of Urban Development, 
Nirman Bhawan,  
Maulana Azad Road,  
New Delhi-110011. 
 
E-mail :  as_ud_mud@nic.in 
 

 
 
 
SUB   :  ENGINEERS  BILL 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

The need for Engineers Bill has been expressed by several members in Parliament during various 

discussions, debates and other related references. You are therefore requested to move this Bill at an 

early date so as to provide an earnest impetus to the ‘Make In India’ vision of the present Govt. 
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